
  

 

     
 
Hookstone Chase 
March NEWSLETTER 
 
The beginning of March was marked by all the 
lovely snow, and we really appreciate your 
understanding whilst we had to close the school. 
The children certainly enjoyed building igloos and 
snowmen on their return. 

 
 

 
Horse Chestnut and Pine Class Assemblies 
The children produced absolutely fantastic 
assemblies telling us all about life in the 
Rainforest. We were delighted to welcome so 
many parents into school who enjoyed listening 

to wonderful 
renditions of 
“The Bare 
Necessities” 

and “Reach 
for the 
Stars”. 
 
 

 
 
World Book Day 
We finally managed to rearrange our World Book 
celebrations following the snow cancellation and 
there was a wonderful array of costumes from all 
the different books the children have been  
reading this term. Thankyou to all the parents 
and children who worked so hard to create the 
costumes. 
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KS1 Visit to Moortown Baptist Church and 
Tropical World in Leeds  
The whole of KS1 had a super time on their visit 
through to Leeds. They learnt about the Easter 
story and encountered some exotic wildlife along 
the way. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents Evening 
It was lovely to welcome Parents into school last 
week for Parents evening. We had the new 
uniform on display and it was good to hear all the 
positive feedback. Please speak to your child’s 
class teacher to arrange a mutually convenient 
time if you were unable to attend. 

 

 
 

 



 
Reception Easter Play and Stay 
Parents of children in Sycamore and Rowan were 
welcome to join their child in their classroom for 
Easter craft activities on Monday and Tuesday 
this week. 
 
 
Lower KS2 show –The Ramayana -  
The triumph of good over evil 
The children performed brilliantly over all three 
shows, the singing was outstanding, as was the 
drum playing, it was a real treat. We are very 
proud of them all. 
 
   
The Friends of Hookstone Chase 
Junior Night 
A big thank you to the Friends of Hookstone 
Chase for organizing a super Junior Night, the 
children had a great time and enjoyed taking part 
in lots of different activities, including air hockey 

and a new 
table 
football 
game. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Hookstone Chase 50th Birthday celebration 
In the Summer Term, we are very much looking 
forward to our very special birthday celebration 
on Saturday 30th June, between 11.00am and 
4.00pm. We wish to welcome back former pupils 
and colleagues, so please spread the word, we 
are also using the power of social media. Please 
see our Facebook Page. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dates to Remember 
Thursday 29th March 2.30pm School closes 
 
Monday 16th April-Friday 20th April – Year 6 
Residential visit to Marrick Priory 
 
Monday 16th April – Staff Training Day 
 
Tuesday 17th April – School reopens 
 
Friday 27th April – Sycamore class assembly 
 
Monday 7th May – May Day: Bank Holiday 
 
Friday 11th May – Rowan Class Assembly 
 
Monday 14th May – Thursday 17th May SAT Tests 
For Year 6 children. 
 
Friday 18th May – Class Photographs 
 
Wednesday 23rd May 7.00pm Parents Evening 
for New Starters’ in Sept 18 
 
Friday 25th May – School closes for Half Term 
 
 
Attendance cup winners - March 
w/e 9.3.18 Hawthorne 98.0% 
w/e 16.3.18 Beech & Hawthorne 99.4% 
w/e 23.3.18 Willow  99.3% 
 
Well done to the above classes – keep it up! 
 
 
Please visit the School Website 
www.hookstonechaseprimary.co.uk. Letters 
home are posted under the ‘Parents/Carers’ 
section on the website so if you think you may 
have missed something it is always worth 
checking on here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.hookstonechaseprimary.co.uk/


 
 
 


